

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Reply-To:
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 4:55 PM

Oct 8, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission.

I am a Licensed Clinical Social Worker in VA. I have lived here all of my life. I am tired of having to observe the suffering of people who are without health care through no fault of their own. I have had to confirm their suspicion that their government really doesn't care about them. Sometimes Free Clinics just aren't enough. I have seen several people who died or were at risk of dieing from treatable conditions.

Please expand Medicaid so all Virginians will have access to basic healthcare. Quit playing politics with the lives of our citizens. It is all the worse to deprive them when Virginia is a wealthy state and expanding health care will actually improve our economy.

Sincerely

Rhoda Hurst, PhD, LCSW

Sincerely,

Rhoda Hurst

24141